to which was referred the within Mr. President: would respectfully report that we have considered the same and respectfully recommend that

REPORT OF COMMITTEE

21132

(GENERAL)

COMPTROLLER 274464

COMMUNICATION

OF

SKID ROAD COMMUNITY COUNCIL FOR A "HIGH PRIORITY" RATING BE ALLOCATION OF HODEL CITY PROGRAM FUNDS FOR PURCHASE AND RE-HOVATION OF A PIONEER SQUARE HOTEL FOR USE AS A SHELTER FACILITY.

3-26-73 HOLD UNTIL 6-18-23

DECEMBER 7, 1972

C. G. ERLANDSON

ACTION OF THE COUNCIL

REFERRED	то
DECEMBER 11, 1972	BUDGET
REFERRED	то
REFERRED	то
REPORTED SEP 1 7	ON FILE
RE-REFERRED	ТО
REPORTED	DISPOSITION

3 H.

is.

111 Cherry Street / Lowman Building / Suattle, Washington 98104 / MU 2-5214



November 27, 1972

Chairman, Planning and Urban Development Committee Seattle City Council 1100 Municipal Building Seattle, Washington 98104

Dear Councilman Miller,

A major focus of attention in the Pioneer Square neighborhood for the past three years has been the development of the Municipal Food and Shelter Facility or ginally by the Council of Planning Affiliates in 1969, the Skid Road Community Council has coordinated the planning in regard to this most important project.

Most recently, and with your assistance, we have been negotiating with the Scattle Model City Program, to secure those funds necessary for the purchase and renovation of a Pioneer Square Hotel. We have prepared a detailed project plan and we hope to sign a purchase agreement by the end of the year. We have been told by Mr. Curt Green of the Scattle Model City Program that due to the scattle Ci of the Seattle Model City Program that due to the nature of the project, it is of the seattle model only flogram that due no the nature of the project, it is difficult, if not impossible, to anticipate the full project cost. As a result, the model city allocation to the project is still under consideration.

In this regard, and in light of the two Seattle City Council resolutions, we are formally requesting a high priority for the shelter project, to enable access to revenue sharing monies in the event such an allocation becomes necessary to insure project development. It is important to note that to date we are unsure as to whether such an allocation would be necessary, but for the purposes of sound project planning, we are submitting this initial request.

If you have any questions or concerns which we may help to clerify, please contact our office. We thank you for your on going concern to the residents of Pioneer Square.

Sincerely,

SKID ROAD COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Richard C. Locke Program Coordinator Services Integration Project

Robert W. Wilkinson, Jr. Honorable Bruce K. Chapman Edward Singler OF 16